
 

 
Through God’s love and strength all flourish 

 

* Achieve * Create * Know 

 

Friday 7th July 2023         Newsletter Term 6 Week 5 
 

 

Dear parents/carers 

As we hurtle towards the end of term 6, we have remained very 

busy in school. The year 5 coffee mornings on Tuesday and 

Wednesday were a great success – the children did a fantastic 

job of hosting the event in our lodge. A big thank you to all the 

families who came to support the event. All proceeds will go 

towards the United for Ukraine charity – we raised over £300 – 

what an amazing achievement! 

Year 1 visited Margate beach as part of their ‘Would you like to 

go to the seaside?’ topic. They had a great time making 

sandcastles and enjoyed an ice-cream. We can forget how 

much fun it is to sit and dig on a beach, making forts and moats 

with friends.  

The children went to meet their new teaching teams on 

Thursday afternoon and took part in a variety of transition 

activities. The children and staff really enjoyed getting to know 

each other and we have a number of new children who are 

joining us in September who were also able to attend. We hope 

all our Falcons enjoyed their secondary school visits. EYFS visited 

Felderland Farm and this morning for some fruit picking – the 

cherries looked delicious and they were very excited to travel in 

the school minibus! 

Have a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing you all at 

the Summer Fayre tomorrow. 

Fiona Crascall 

Headteacher 

 

                               

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                       

                                                      

                                                                                                                

                                                                                                      

                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Birthdays to celebrate 

 

Fledglings 

Eleanor and Max 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

More Important News 
 

PTFA update 

SUMMER FAIR! TOMORROW!! SATURDAY 8TH JULY 11-3! 

FINAL REMINDER! 

The planning is over, the donations are in , the raffle tickets are being folded, the bouncy castle 

is being blown up, the beers and chilling. . ......IT'S TIME TO HAVE SOME FUN!! 

Please do make sure you come along and join us to make this year's summer fair a huge 

success. 

You will find: 

 BBQ Selling hot dogs and burgers 

 Bar with a rage of alcoholic and soft drinks 

 Cakes 

 Adopt a Teddy 

 Tombola 

 Pick a bottle 

 Face painting 

 Ice Cream Van 

 Pick a lolly 

 Yucky Dip 

 Frog in a bog 

 Bouncy Assault Course  

 Water Battle  

 And lots lots more . . . 

Bring your family and friends  and a pocket full of change for what promises to be a great day 

SUMMER DISCO 

FINAL REMINDER!! 

 If you have not yet returned your slip for the disco you are in luck! We are all very busy getting 

the summer fair ready so as long as you bring them in on Monday that will be fine 

 

 

 



 Tuesday 11th July.  

As usual KS 1 direct from school, pick up from classrooms at 1645. 

KS2 1700-1830, drop off and collection from main reception  

Your £5 includes a hot dog, sweet treat and unlimited drinks. 

Glow novelties and Tuck Shop goodies available to buy. 

Please do try to get your forms and money in by Monday 

The PTFA have created a pinned post on the School Facebook page that contains dates for 

upcoming PTFA events. We will update this regularly, so you have easy access to the latest 

information and can get those dates in your diary asap 

ABOUT THE PTFA 

The PTFA is an integral part of the school community made up of parents, teachers and friends 

of the school. All parents & carers are automatically members. We are charity reg. number 

1042205. Read more on the school website https://www.ashckschool.org/about-us/ptfa 

All money raised goes straight back into the school to benefit the children. 

 

Week Ending 07/07/2023 

 

Eagles class 

 

96.96% 

 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

EYFS Dottie for her resiliene and couragae in everything she does at 

school. 

Year 1 Robins Nancy for showing a really fantastic attitude and representing 

the school in a positive way at the beach! 

Year 2 Magpies Sienna for working independently to make some great 

predictions in literacy. Great work Sienna! 

Year 3 Owls Jessica for taking her time with her assessments this week and 

going over her answers to check she has done her best. 

Year 4 Hawks Hawks for their outstanding effort during assessment week. Each 

person has approached every paper with resilience and 

determination and given 100%. Well done Hawks – you should 

be very proud of yourselves! 



Year 5 Eagles Eagles class for running two excellent coffee and cake 

mornings and raising over £340! 

Year 6 Falcons Falcons for working so hard on the production practice this 

week – you are all trying to remember your lines and song lyrics. 

Well done everyone! 

Dates for your diary 

8.7.2023 Summer Fayre – 11am – 3pm 

10.7.2023 Year 4 river art and picnic at Sandwich 

11.7.2023 PTFA end of year discos after school  

12.7.2023 Year 6 Robin Hood production to parents – 5pm in the school 

hall 

13.7.2023 Year 4 Ukulele Performance – 9am – parents and carers very 

welcome to attend. End of year reports to parents 

19.7.2023 Year 6 Leavers Service at the Church at 10am – families of year 

6 parents very welcome. Break up – end of term 6 

1.9.2023 INSET day – no children in school 

4.9.2023 Children back in school for term 1 
 

 

 

 


